2018 SUMMER SEAMLESS MEAL PROGRAM

Student ‘Nutrition Program

Caring for Xids

Human Resources will be accepting applications from Thursday, March 15, 2018 to Friday, April 27, 2018 at
4:00 p.m.

Applications will be available at the Human Resources office, and the GISD website. Please submit applications
by due date to be considered.

Human Resources will be offering Summer Seamless Meal Program positions to the selected candidates. When
the position is offered, you only have the option to accept or not accept. Please do not attempt to change the offer
made by Human Resources staff as it will not be accepted.

Current substitute employees are eligible to apply for a Summer Seamless Meal Program.

Employees wishing to serve only as substitutes during the summer, must turn in a substitute application to Human
Resources Office and be placed on the substitute list.

Below are the available positions. The total amount of positions will be determined based on sites and meal
participation at each location. Summer Seamless Program will run from May 25 —July 19, 2018.
Dates of program are subject to change. Employees will be notified of changes within 48 hours of change.

These positions can either be moved or eliminated to another school site based on increased or decreased
participation at the feeding sites. We will make every effort to notify employees within 48 hours of any changes.

MANDATORY TRAINING: Must be attended by all Summer Seamless Employees, May 25" and May 29*, 2018.
Meals will start being served May 30, 2018.

Position Hours per Day | Hourly Rate
Site Manger 8 $12.00

SNP Cook/Server 7 $10.00
Substitutes As needed $9.00

Field Supervisor 8 $15.00

“Join in the Fight to End Child Hunger”
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